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HEALTH AND SAFETY AT THE FOREFRONT 

There has been a lot of publicity in the media around the new  

changes or expectations to the Health and Safety at Work Act 2015.  This act  

relates specifically to provisions around òWorkplace safety and processesó;  it is  

separate again to Health and Safety for studentsñwhich we have always had in 

place.   

We also have the Vulnerable Childrens Act 2014ñwhich requires schools to have 

òChild Protection Policiesó in place by 1 July 2016.  These policiesñwhich we  

currently have in placeñhave implications for parents.  As part of this Act we are 

required to safety check helpers working with students, this also includes school 

trips and camps.  We are also required to report any notifications of concern  

directly to an outside agency. 

It is all very time concerning and at times difficult, but as safety of our kids is  

paramount it is something we are being very stringent about.  

On the health and safety noteñ we are having a number of whanau not following 

requests re safety with drop offs and pick ups.  Please avoid parking in coned areas 

and coming into the front driveway unless absolutely necessary.  We are looking at 

putting additional fencing in place but need everyone to work together to ensure 

the safety of our tamariki. 

 Thanks for your support with this one and have a safe weekend, 

     Robyn (Miss Isaacson) Principal 


